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From: Partridge,Jason
To: Hannah,Allison
Subject: FW: D13-025-2024 (395 Earl Street)
Date: July 15, 2024 9:56:12 AM

 
 
From: Robert Pavlopoulos  
Sent: Saturday, July 13, 2024 5:57 AM
To: Partridge,Jason <JPARTRIDGE@cityofkingston.ca>
Subject: D13-025-2024 (395 Earl Street)

 

 
Hi Mr. Partridge,
 
I hope this email finds you well. My name is Robert and I am a student in the area. I
caught wind of a salon that might be opening at 395 Earl Street and I immediately
thought that it would be a fantastic idea. 
 
When I first heard about it, I was a little skeptical however when I found out where it
would be located, I was elated. I feel that 395 Earl Street is a fantastic spot and such a
convenient location. 
 
As well, being young, I’m very picky on where I get my haircuts. Hearing a new place is
opening immediately peaks my interest and I know it’s somewhere I’m going to go. 
 
All in all, I just wanted to reach out and express my support for this project and this salon
and I hope to be a customer getting my hair cut there one day soon. 
 
Kindest regards, 
 
Robert 


